To all Mt. Sac Area Ad-Hoc Members:

First of all, thank you for willing to be a part of the committee. Your commitment and role will be
instrumental with the success of the area releaguing.

| am attaching a few items:

e Aroster with the member names, email, and cell phone numbers
e Proposed meeting dates and times.
o If the Principals vote on March 22 to maintain status quo, then we will follow option #1
o If the Principals vote on March 22 to allow proposals to come from Ad-Hoc as well as
other groups, then we will follow option #2

| will be emailing the league reps to send out to all the area principals a reminder to return the
enrollment numbers, the league data sheet, requests for relief, and a proxy letter for voting, if
necessary.

To increase communication and be transparent with information, | have created a website that will be
communicated to the area. The intent is to upload agendas, minutes, information items and even
proposals at the end. This will allow for the schools to visit the site for information as opposed to
missing anyone through email.

You can view the website at www.cifmtsacarea.weebly.com (Your cell phone number will not be posted
on this site. This number is only going to the committee members).

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me by email or cell. Looking forward to working
with each of you.

Take care,

Jeff


http://www.cifmtsacarea.weebly.com/

